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Notice to All Accredited Repair Shops 

Webinar: Update to Parts Autonomy 

Date published: June 4, 2024 

Following discussions with the Programs & Accreditation committee, MPI is updating its Corrective Action Plan 
(CAP) process as communicated on May 13, 2024.  
 
MPI will host a webinar on June 12 , 2024 from 12:30pm to 1:30pm to provide clarity on the coming changes. 
MPI encourages repair facilities to read the recent NTT and reach out to their Shop Relationship Advisor (SRA) 
for one-on-one discussions regarding these changes as well. MPI will be publishing a questions and answers 
document to the MPI Partners site following this webinar for future reference. 
 
Agenda: 

1. Understanding changes to Corrective Action Plan process 

2. Understanding the parts audit process 

3. RPS Target updates 

Please register for the webinar by contacting partners@mpi.mb.ca. MPI will forward a Webinar invite to each 

repair facility registered. Invites cannot be forwarded on. Each shop is to register. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact your Shop Relationship Advisor. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-Update-to-Corrective-Action-Plan-Process.pdf
mailto:partners@mpi.mb.ca

